
  
   

 

13 May 2019 

Dear Parents/Guardians 

The Geology Department is planning our second day of fieldwork this academic year. The 
Geologists will be travelling to Lyme Regis and Burton Bradstock, on the Jurassic Coast 
on 12 June 2019. The purpose of the trip will be to examine the sediments and fossils of 
this part of the coastline, and the work will form an important part of the students’ portfolio 
for their Practical endorsement for Geology A level. 

We will be travelling to and from the locality in two minibuses driven by Mr Thorne and me; 
we will leave school at 0840 and return to school by 1800 latest, traffic allowing. If there 
are any delays or changes to these arrangements then they will be notified via the 
@BWSTrips twitter feed on the day. You son/daughter will need to wear suitable clothing 
(non-school uniform!) for the ambient weather conditions on the day, including waterproof 
clothing if this looks necessary. Shoes should be comfortable; boots are ideal, but trainers 
are acceptable on this occasion. Every student should bring a clipboard, pencils, ruler and 
a suitable daysack. A packed lunch for the day will also be needed. 

There is no further payment for the trip as donations to cover the cost of this year’s 
domestic fieldwork were invited earlier this academic year.   

Yours sincerely 

 

Stuart Smallwood 
Head Master 
 

 


